
235 Great Pond Drive 

Windsor, CT 06095 

valassis.com 

Tel 860-285.6100 

February 1, 2018 

National Association of Letter Carriers 
Fredric V. Rolando - President 
100 Indian Ave., NW 
Washington, DC 20001-2144 

Dear Fredric, 

This letter is to inform you that Valassis will participate in the 2018 Food Drive being held on May 12 ǹ 
2018. 

This is our fourth year participating/supporting the food drive and we are grateful for our partnership with 
the postal service to make this successful and Stamp Out Hunger. 

It's our honor and privilege to participate in this promotion for the Letter Carrier Stamp Out Hunger food 
drive. 

Sin ely, 

Paul Giampolo 
Director Postal Relations 
Valassis - Windsor, CT 
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